
 
 

 

April 24, 2013 

 

 

Dear William Paterson University Faculty and Staff: 

 

Commencement season is upon us.  As we prepare to send-off our newest graduates, we celebrate 

their accomplishments once again at the Commencement Ceremony on Wednesday, May 15 at 10am 

at the IZOD Center in East Rutherford.  Many volunteers have already committed to support the event 

and I want to extend special thanks for all you do to make the day run smoothly for our students, their 

families, and guests.   

 

For those faculty and staff members who want to view the ceremony there will be two distinct ways 

to do so.  Once again, we will have live streaming that can be linked easily from our webpage at 

www.wpunj.edu/commencement or you can attend the ceremony itself.  If you would like to attend 

the ceremony at the IZOD and may need support with transportation, there will be limited seating on 

a bus leaving at 8:30am from Lot 5 and returning to campus immediately following the ceremony 

which will end approximately at 12:30pm.  To secure a seat on the bus, send an email including your 

name, department, and personal contact number on day of event to Gwen Curry, Student 

Development, at curryg@wpunj.edu no later than Thursday, May 9 so we can make the final 

arrangements for transportation.   

 

Please consider the varied options to support our graduates. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
John Martone, Ph.D 

Vice President for Student Development 
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